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A huge well done to Kaiden, Finlay, Charlie Rog, 

William, Imogen and Suki  who represented us 

for the Roseland Schools Dodgeball Tournament 

this week. A great time was had with new skills 

being put to good practise. Thank you Andy for 

organising this event. 
 

A massive thank you to the world famous Thorne Trio who 
played for the children with a wonderful recital on a variety 
of instruments. Class 2 then continued with a workshop and 
composed their own piece ‘The Stormbreaker Symphony’. 
A fabulous morning was had by all. Thank you for visiting us  
and thank you to Mrs Baylis for organising it. 

 
A big well done to Poppy, Isla, Rowan, Evie and Noah for winning 
a TRLC award. They will be presented with their award at Truro 

Cathedral in June. 



Our stars of the week are  

Harvey, Suki, Chloe, Lottie C and Morgan. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Yellow (30) - Tia 
Orange (50 reads) - Chloe and Dylan G 
Green (80 reads) - Harvey 
Blue (110 reads) - Sydney and Leili 
Red (200 reads) - Lily-Rose and Noah 
Brown (250 reads) - Imogen, Suki and Oliver 

We have said goodbye to 2 very special people 
this week in school – Mrs Kempna and Mrs Beel. 
It has been wonderful to have them in our school 
and they have both given 100% while at St 
Mawes. They have embraced school life to the full 
and will be missed lots.  

A gentle reminder that payments for the Year 4/5/6 residential 
are due.  


